1 Castile Street
Indooroopilly
QLD 4068

25 November 2015
Dear Ross

We arc delighted and most grateful that you have been able to guide Fiona and
Tony through the process of building at 166 Harts Road.

The conversion of Fiona’s aspirations for a challenging site into a very workable and
charming design is a [cat of imagination, persuasion, compromise and endurance.
Not that we should have been surprised, given your achievement for us at Castile
Street.

We were constantly in admiration of the skill and ingenuity of the Steves and their
abilities to complete the job with a minimum of disturbance to the neighbours, and
even persuading the Council on the matter ol a street tree. Their continual thinking
about the best way to solve each problem was a treat to observe. Both the quality of
the finish and the underlying build should make the home as easy to live in as it is to

look at. '
The number of people we have seen stopping to look at the house at all stages of
construction shows that you have achicved something that is atiractive not only to
Iiona and Tony, but many others.

You must feel like an old.schoolmaster who has taught two generations from the

same family, but we appreciate greatly that you have been able to give Fiona and

Tony the same degree of pleasure in building that you gave us.

With thanks and best wishes to all the team,

Yours sincerely



